
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tel 020 7735 4154              Email office@theparkcollege.org           Website www.theparkcollege.org
  

13th May 2022 
 
Dear All,  
 
Autism Voice Career Workshops: A group of 6 students attended the Baking- cake decorating sessions last 
Wednesday, learning how to use different techniques in piping icing. Another group will start the jewellery 
making sessions on 16th May 2022.  
 
Sports Day- Oval Cricket Ground Monday 9th May 2022: Both tutor groups – 13 students attended the Sports 
Day at the Oval which was exciting. They took part in various activities on the large field. They met with ex- 
students and staff. Two students worked in the coffee shop preparing the sandwiches for lunch, and delivered 
them to the Oval with their food trolley.  
 
Event Tuesday May 10th: 2022, We had a small event for 6 people. A group of students catered for this event 
with high quality table service. The feedback about the food and service from the students was excellent. 
 
Young Men’s/ Young Women’s Groups: We started our first group last week which was very successful. The 
whole group split into 2 groups with a mixture of year groups. The students will explore topics of interest 
relevant to being a young man/ woman.  
  
College Timings: Reminder that students can arrive at college from 8:45am earliest. Please do remind the cab 
driver and attendant. The college day starts at 9.00am for registration with the first tutorial starting at 9:15am  
 
Health & Safety/ Dress code: As students will be working in the Coffee Shop and kitchen, they will need to 
wear footwear that covers their feet- toes and heels and long trousers/ leggings. When Students are working 
in the Coffee Shop finger nails are to be kept short and no nail extensions are allowed. Students are reminded 
to bring in a spare change of clothes each day or leave it in their lockers for daily fitness sessions.  
 
Queen’s Jubilee: On the last day of half term on Friday May 27th 2022, we will have a small jubilee 
celebration. Staff and students can wear anything red, white or blue if they would like to. You are welcome to 
join us in the Coffee Shop from 1:30-2pm  
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Catriona Guyler-Kone 

Acting Principal 
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